
DRAINAGE BOARD MINUTES             February 12, 2024          ALL MEMBERS PRESENT 

          

              

Motion to approve minutes from 1/22/2024 Kevin Nigh, 2nd Don Parker, approved 3/0. 

 

County Farm: Don Parker states they are still working on some drainage plans for the county farm, however, this is 

not related to the drainage board. It is county owned property but not part of a legal county drain.  

 

Don Parker states the Surveyor’s office is working on rates for the ditch assessments, Taylor Sumerford, county 

surveyor, will plan to bring those to the next meeting.  

 

Adjourn.  

 


